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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

LEE COUNTY DOT 

SOUTHWEST FLORIDA 
 

Remove any impediments 
within the Right of Way 

 
 (Shrubs, trees, obstructions, etc.) 
 
 

CLEAR YOUR SWALE 

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR  
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

LEE COUNTY DOT 

SOUTHWEST FLORIDA 
 

Remove any impediments 
within the Right of Way 

 
 (Shrubs, trees, obstructions, etc.) 
 
 

CLEAR YOUR SWALE 

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR  
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

DRAINAGE RESTORATION 

 

Starts in two weeks 

DRAINAGE RESTORATION 

 

Starts in two weeks 

DRAINAGE RESTORATION 

 

Starts in two weeks 

Questions? 239-533-9400 Questions? 239-533-9400 

Questions? 239-533-9400 



 
Since the two flooding events of 2017, Lee County’s 
Department of Natural Resources and Department of 
Transportation have reviewed and identified some 
parts of the County as critical areas for re-

establishing existing flow ways on County-owned 
right-of-ways (ROWs) for storm-water management. 
The Villas fall within this effort. Additionally, some 
residents within the Villas have requested the County 
make flood-mitigation efforts. 
 

In the coming weeks and months, County crews will 
be in various sections of the Villas to work on the 
public ROWs. That work may include removing 
plants, trees, driveways and structures that are ob-
structing the water flow from the existing swales. Any 
irrigation lines within the ROW will be capped. 
 

 
 

QUESTIONS? CALL 239-533-9400  
MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 

8 A.M. TO 5 P.M.  
  
Websites: 
www.leegov.com/Irma/flood 
or 
www.leegov.com/dot/requestforaction 
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